Sutton Creek/Honeymoon Bay

At this site we will learn about some of the watershed related issues in the Sutton Creek Honeymoon
area. There have drinking water quality problems here in the past resulting in boil water advisories. The
CVRD recently replaced the surface water source with a groundwater source to successfully address the
problem. In 2010 the CVRD also took over the adjacent Sutton Creek water system which had been
under a boil water advisory for more than 10 years and joined it with the Honeymoon Bay water system.
As a result the boil water advisory was lifted.

The Sutton Creek watershed is very unstable. Resource people will describe:

e forest and forestry history;

e floodplain and channel stability issues;

e and the effects on erosion and deposition of materials on
0 natural ecosystems and
0 manmade infrastructure and people in general.
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